
NuMealth' /A. Holly
^ ~I/-\/-iCit-K£iK t-Krvu rriH lifa mrTogether through life -^ Extended Care Facility

Nassau University Medical Center
Family Health Centers*

May 17,2013

Dennis Pekoff
Natural beauty & Ultimate Fences
3490 Sunrise Hwy
Wantagh,NY11793

Dear Mr. Pekoff,

On behalf of the Administration, staff and residents of A. Holly Patterson
Extended Care Facility I would like to thank you for your donation to Joe Rich from Boy
Scout Troop 189 for his Eagle Scout project here at the facility. The Arbor looks
beautiful and will be the focus of our newly developed garden area. The residents love to
go outside for fresh air and sunshine and will now have an enhanced garden to enjoy.

With your busy schedule we appreciated the time you took to help with the installation
especially with such a badly injured hand. That was truly "Above and Beyond".

I have enclosed an invitation to our yearly Volunteer Recognition Luncheon where we at
AHP recognize those volunteers from our community who so generously enhance the
quality of life for our residents. I would be thrilled if you would attend this event.

Thank you again for the kindness and generosity you have shown to the residents of
AHP.

Sincerely,

Mary Grace Lynch, CTRS
Director Therapeutic Recreation and
Volunteer Coordinator
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